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Simpson, Ailie

From: Simpson, Ailie
Sent: 03 May 2022 07:38
To: Planning RegistrationTeam
Subject: FW: EXTERNAL Ref No 22/0686/FUL (received 27.04.2022)

OFFICIAL 
 
 
 
 

OFFICIAL 

From: oliver elliott <oliver@elliott-design.co.uk>  
Sent: 27 April 2022 16:48 
To: Simpson, Ailie <Ailie.Simpson@dumgal.gov.uk> 
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: Dumfries & Galloway Council Ref No 22/0686/FUL 
 

 

Dear Ailie, 

Additional documents have been submitted using portal as requested. 

NOTE: You asked for a 1:5,000 location plan with a minimum of 2No. names roads or road numbers. This is not possible! 
The additional documents include a 1:10,000 scale location plan. There are still no named or numbered road on this 
plan at this scale. I trust you are able to identify the site using geographical features / close by properties given the 
remoteness of the site. Alternatively you'll need a 1:50,000 scale plan to see named roads, this would be costly to the 
client. 

I trust this meets your needs. 

Regards, 

Oliver Elliott 

--  
Elliott Architecture & Design Ltd, 
63 Midton Road, 
Prestwick, 
KA9 1PL 
 
tel: 07790058907 
email: oliver@elliott-design.co.uk 
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For more inspiration please visit our facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/ElliottArchitectureAndDesign/ 

 

On 27/04/2022 11:09, Ailie.Simpson@dumgal.gov.uk wrote: 
Please find attached important correspondence from Dumfries & Galloway 
Council, Planning and Building Standards Service. 
 
This email, from Dumfries and Galloway Council, and any files transmitted 
with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment) 
please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. If you are 
not the intended recipient or responsible for delivering it to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, review, 
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this email is strictly 
prohibited. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not 
secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Dumfries and 
Galloway Council do not accept liability for any loss or damage which may 
result from this email or any files attached. It is your responsibility to 
scan this email and any attachments for computer viruses or other defects. 
 
Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the Council for 
reasons of security and form monitoring internal compliance with the policy 
on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. 
 
Any email message sent or received by the Council may require to be disclosed 
by the Council under the provisions of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) 
Act 2002. For further information and to view the Council’s privacy statement 
please go to https://www.dumgal.gov.uk/privacy 


